
From: Sweeney, Katie <KSweeney@nma.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 5:08 PM 
To: Mandeville, Douglas 
Subject: Request for extension of the comment period on draft NUREG-2126 
Attachments: Request for Extension of Comment Period NUREG-2126.doc 
 
Doug, 
 
Attached please find a letter from the National Mining Association requesting a 90-day extension of the 
comment period for draft NUREG-2126.  I appreciate the consideration of our request.  Thank you. 
 
Katie 
 
Katie Sweeney 
Senior Vice President, Legal Affairs & General Counsel 
National Mining Association  
101 Constitution Avenue, NW  
Suite 500 East  
Washington, DC 20001  
(202) 463-2627 
ksweeney@nma.org 

 

 
 
 


